
 

 

NOTICE OF 
FLORES 

POOL AREA 
CLOSURE 

 

Dear Resident/Homeowner: 

 

Please be advised that the pool, spa and Wader will be closed as of 04/28/2025. 
Estimated to reopen on 05/02/2025. We appreciate your patience and understanding. 

Included in this maintenance will be the replacement of the mastic by Commercial 
Aquatics.    

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact the office 
at (858) 566-0244 ext. 7, Monday through Friday, between 8:00 AM and 3:00 PM. 



 � 2 � April 21, 2025  

 

Thank you for your cooperation,  

 

Mesa Village HOA Management  
 
 
 


